

City of Bend 710 NW Wall St Bend, OR 97701



Accommodation Information for People with Disabilities
To obtain this information in an alternate format or to request an accomodation for this event please contact Rory Rowan at:
RRowan@bendoregon.gov, (541) 388-5575. Relay Users Dial 7-1-1

NEIGHBORHOOD GREENWAYS PROJECT OPEN HOUSE



Wednesday, September 18, 2019 5:30 to 7:30 p.m.

Bend Senior High School commons 230 NE 6th Street

Come meet neighbors, learn about the project, review the preliminary design, ask questions, provide feedback and identify concerns.

This investment in your neighborhood includes pavement markings, signs, and limited traffic calming in certain locations to create safer and more comfortable conditions for everyone, whether walking, bicycling or driving.

Construction will be in phases in 2020 and 2021.

Can't make the meeting?

View the design, access Frequently Asked Questions and Answers and stay updated at:

www.bendoregon.gov/neighborhoodgreenways